
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Independence Day Celebration Grade V-XII 

Date: 11/08/2023  
 
Dear Parent,  
 
Greetings of the day! 
 
We at Carmel Academy inspire knowledge that is bountiful for our young Carmelites. 
Patriotism is one of the aspects that we wish to inculcate while we nurture our students.  
 
As we celebrate our nation's Independence on 15th August, 2023, our students from 
Grades 5 to 12 will take part in the celebrations and pay tribute to our nation. 
 
Request you to make a note of the following details pertaining to the celebrations.  
 

 Grades Pre-primary and 1 to 4 will have a Holiday on 15th August 2023.  

 Students of Grades 5 to 12 who have opted for the school transport will have to 

board the bus 30 mins prior to the usual pick up time on 15th August, 2023.  

 School Timing: 7:50 am to 10:00 am 

 Children are requested to bring only snacks and water.  

 Students should come in their respective House uniforms.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation and wish you a Happy Independence day.  
 
Warm Regards  
Principal  
Carmel Academy 
 

 


